
 
 

EMS Information Bulletin 2022-15 

 

DATE: December 30, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Change in State EMS Medical Director 

 

TO: PA EMS Agencies 

 PA EMS Providers 

 PA Regional EMS Councils 

   

FROM: Aaron M. Rhone, Director   

 Bureau of Emergency Medical Services  

 PA Department of Health 

 (717) 787-8740 

 

The Bureau of Emergency Medical Services (EMS) is currently in the search process for a 
state EMS Medical Director.  As part of the search process the Bureau of EMS is seeking letters 
of interest from physicians who would like to be considered for this position.  Please send your 
letter of intent to Director Aaron Rhone via email (arhone@pa.gov) no later than close of 
business on January 9, 2023. 
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